
First Christian Church, Russellville, KY    June, 2024 

LARRY'S LINES 
 
*STORMY WEATHER: I am writing this on Wednesday after "The Storm"-- No electricity, 
no internet, no worship service and a lot of inconvenience. I am not aware of any major 
property damage that any of you had, and I feel sure all of us are safe physically. For that we 
are thankful.  
 
*CONGREGATIONAL MEETING:  Not only is June 16 Father's Day, it is also the date of 
our Annual Church Meeting. This will take place after the morning service.  We will vote on 
the budget, officers and committee members for the new church year, Also, if you have been 
considering becoming a member of First Christian, that would be an appropriate opportunity 
to express your desires.  If you would like to talk to me about this decision please let me 
know.  
 
*ICE CREAM: Put July 23 on your calendar. That night we will host an "Ice Cream Block 
Party".  Details are still coming but the purpose is to reach out to the unchurched in our   
community, especially those who live in the area surrounding our church building.  Please 
listen for what you can do to assist in this.  
 
 
*VACATION: I know several of you are planning vacations for this summer.  Please have 
fun and return to us safely.   
 
 
In Christ,  
 
Larry 


